From: applications.administrator@capitol.local

To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input
Date: Monday, September 20, 2021 9:04:04 AM

Date: 2021-09-20 First Name: Amanda Last Name: Reed Title: N/A

Organization: self

Address:
City: Frisco
State: TX
Zipcode:
Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:

Dear Senate Redistricting Committee,

I was so disappointed to see the results of the new proposed districts. I live in north Texas in Frisco, and my current Senator is Angela

Paxton who is on this committee. Her proposed new district loops Frisco into a HUGE mostly rural area that includes Wichita, TX. It is

such a disservice to the residents of Frisco AND the residents of all these other counties to build the Senate districts in this way.

Districts should be based on 'communities of interest' rather than trying to preserve some sort of election result for either party.

Frisco is fast-growing and has many new issues with traffic congestion, deciding the best ways to expand businesses, etc etc. These

issues are not remotely relevant to people living in counties a few hundred miles away. Likewise, I'm sure there are issues in those

communities which are not relevant to people who live in Frisco. Our representatives are supposed to work for their constituents and

help them. Shame on you for using the redistricting process as a political tool instead of trying to help us.

Please redraw your Senate districts in a non-partisan manner, based on communities of interest.

Sincerely,

Amanda Reed